Sharon Davies

From:

Mark Marshall

Sent:

18 January 2017 12:04

To:

Licensing la2003; Sharon Davies

Subject:

FW: Osprey hotel

In light of this information I do not consider that revocation of the licence is necessary.

Mark Marshall Licensing and Health & Safety Manager Blackpool Council 01253478493

From: Dinesh Modi mailto dmodi649@gmail.co Sent: 17 January 2017 20:34

To: Mark Marshall Subject: Osprey hotel

Osprey Hotel, 27 Charnley Road, Blackpool. FY1 4PE

Premises Licence No:- PL0705

Dear Mark,

Following our telephone conversation of this morning, please find current position on Osprey Hotel as follows:

Mr and Mrs Nottage, the tenants are no longer running the business as we have repossessed the hotel from them from Monday 9th January 2017.

We have updated the payments on the premises licence on Friday 6th January 2017, as we felt it would easier to re-let the business with the licence.

The hotel has been put on the market for re-let.

On re-let we will transfer the licence to the new tenants

I trust that the information is in order and should you require further details, please contact me.

Many Thanks,

Regards,

Dinesh Modi.